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SECRETARY:   Ian Poole, 83 High Street, NEEDHAM MARKET, Suffolk IP6 8AN

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Sunday 5th February 2006

West Stow Country Park Visitors Centre, near Bury St Edmunds, Suffolk 
2.45pm following Mildenhall CC Cyclo-Cross

AGENDA

Note:  The meeting is open to all first claim members of a club affiliated to the British Cycling Federation and registered in the Eastern Region Division or private members of the Federation residing in the Eastern Division.  Each registered club is entitled to 2 delegates and only those delegates and private members are entitled to vote at the AGM.

1
Apologies for absence: to receive apologies for absence.  Apologies already received from Wolsey Road Club

2
Minutes of the 2005 AGM held 6th February 2005:  to agree the minutes as a true record of the meeting.  (To be available on the day)

3
Matters arising from minutes:  to raise any matters arising from the 2005 minutes

4
Chairman’s Report:  Chris Gooch

5
Secretary’s Report:  Attached

6
Treasurer’s Report:  Neil Pears

7
Eastern Cross League Report: Tim Butler

8
Events Co-ordinator’s Report:  Mandy Cook

9
Press Secretary’s Report: Attached

10
Coaching Co-ordinator’s report:  Bob Hayward

11
Election of officers:


Present holder
Proposed

Chairman:  
Chris Gooch
Chris Gooch

Secretary:
Ian Poole


Treasurer:
Neil Pears
Neil Pears

League Co-ordinator:
Tim Butler
Tim Butler

Events Co-ordinator:
Amanda Cook
Amanda Cook

Coaching Co-ordinator:
Bob Hayward
Bob Hayward

Press Secretary:
Ron Hunt
Ron Hunt

Riders Representative:
Russell Parkins
Carl Thompson

Committee Members
Steve Grimwood
Steve Grimwood


Dave Copland
Dave Copland

12
Proposal by Shaun Aldous and Carl Davey: 


That the set prize list for League events becomes the minimum prize list. 

12A  
From the Eastern Cross Committee 

That the fixed prize list for Cat C Eastern Cross League events shall, for the 2006/7 season be raised to reflect the increased participation.
13
Proposal by Nathan Miller:


That the League overall prize list is scrapped and the money is put into individual event prize lists.


Reason:  Will help to attract better riders from other areas will do away with the need for league members to ride 60% of all the League events to get a prize.

14
Proposal by Nathan Miller:


The average points for a rider in the League standing should be based on the best 8 events and not all the races ridden as this is unfair to the overall standing.  

15
Proposal by Nathan Miller:


League races should be spread over the season, not having four races on the trot and then no races for a month.


(Note: from EXC - currently there is no rule stipulating as to when events are held)


Proposals for the British Cyclo-Cross Commission Annual Conference:

16 To propose Chris Gooch and Ian Poole as members of the British Cyclo-Cross Commission.

17 To elect Eastern Cyclo-Cross Association delegates for the Commission Annual Conference at Kegworth, Leicestershire on 25 February.  The Association is entitled to 6 delegates who must be full members of the British Cycling Federation (Chris Gooch and Ian Poole, as members of the Commission, cannot be delegates). 

18 That the veteran categories be renamed Vet 40, Vet 45, Vet 50, Vet 55, Vet 60 and Vet 65.


Reason:  The existing categories (Veteran, Senior Veteran, Master Veteran, Grand Veteran etc.) are difficult to remember and confusing to newcomers.

19 Any other urgent business.

Any proposals for the AGM should be submitted to the Secretary by no later than 2.00pm on the day of the AGM
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